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MEDIA RELEASE  
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

 

Cayman Islands Airports Authority Issues Public Alert Warning 

Over Fake ‘Annual Unclaimed Baggage Sale’ Post 
 

Grand Cayman, Cayman Islands (25 February 2025) The Cayman Islands Airports Authority (CIAA), which operates 

the Owen Roberts International Airport (ORIA) on Grand Cayman and the Charles Kirkconnell International Airport 

(CKIA) on Cayman Brac, is aware of recent fraudulent activity circulating on social media regarding an alleged annual 

unclaimed baggage sale at ORIA.  

 

The Cayman Islands Airports Authority does not conduct public sales of unclaimed baggage and has no association 

with this promotion. Members of the public are strongly advised not to click on the link provided in this fake post or 

provide any personal or financial information, as doing so may compromise personal data or financial security. 

 

The CIAA is actively investigating this matter in collaboration with the relevant authorities and is taking steps to have 

the fraudulent content removed from social media platforms. Individuals who may have interacted with this post are 

strongly encouraged to contact their financial institution and monitor their accounts for any unusual activity. 

 

The CIAA remains committed to the safety and security of its passengers and the integrity of its operations. Official 

updates and communications will only be shared through the CIAA’s official website caymanairports.com and social 

media channels, Facebook, Instagram and LinkedIn.  
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